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English Mathematics
Over the last two weeks, we have used In Year 1 have been learning all about 2D
our class text ‘The Princess and the White and 3D shapes. They have been identifying
Bear King’ to write our own stories. In year shapes around the school. They have also
2, we have written setting and character been identifying the properties of the
descriptions, focusing on using exciting shapes and using these to sort them into
adjectives. We then planned and wrote categories. In Year 2 have been improving
our stories to think of the adventure our their knowledge of multiplication and
prince or princess would go on and who division. In division, they have been using
they would meet on their journey. In Year equipment and drawings to share, before
1. the children have been retelling the moving on to using a number line. In
story, then wrote their own journey for the multiplication, we have been creating
princess. groups, then moving onto drawing arrays.
Science

In Science, we have been planning and carrying out an investigation to find out the best
waterproof material. We had a selection of different materials and the children worked
in small groups to carry out the investigation.

ICE Zone

Year 1 and 2 are confinuing fo enjoy learning all about castles. They are using their
imagination in the role play corner, pretending to be queens, kings and knights. They are
then using their imaginative play to write stories. They have also been thinking about how
they have changed since they were born. In art, the children have begun to create
their own illuminated letters, using patterns and colour.

Reminders
Please note that PE is on a Monday this half term. As the weather is turning colder please
ensure your child has tracksuit bottoms and a jumper in their PE kit, as well as shorts for
indoor PE. Please ensure that your child has either trainers or plimsols in their PE kit.

Please make sure that the children are completing their homework every week, as well
as reading with your child every day so they receive their '5 reads and a book talk’
award. To gain the book talk award, please write in their reading records that you have
discussed the book and what happened in the story. Homework should be handed in on
Monday and new homework will be given out on Wednesdays. If you would like to do
some extra counting or telling the time at home with the children, this would really help
them with their learning in the classroom.

Please also ensure that your child has a named coat, wellies and water bottle in school
everyday. Thank you for your continued support.
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